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Incident: Possession of an Illegal Weapon, Case# 08-8003 
 
Date/Time:  October 11, 2008, 11:35 A.M. 
                                 
Location: 200 Block of West Olive, Porterville 
 
Suspect: Confidential Juvenile Male (17 years old) 
                                     
Summary:  
 
On October 11, 2008, at approximately 11:35 a.m. Officer Orique contacted two 
suspicious male juveniles in the 200 block of West Olive Avenue.  
 
Upon contact one juvenile was found to have two knives concealed in a 
homemade sheath.   
 
The knives were located and positioned in a manner to allow the juvenile quick 
and immediate access to both knives with both hands.   
 
The knives were collected and the juvenile was arrested without incident.   
 
The juvenile was transported to the Tulare County Juvenile Detention Facility for 
housing on a charge of possession of an illegal weapon.   
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